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Dear Jennifer, 
 
King's Cross Central York Way London 
 
Thank you for your communication of 31st May 2017.  
 
I can confirm that London Underground Infrastructure Protection has no comment to 
make on this planning application for reserved matters for conditions 6, 9,10,12, 14, 
16-23, 26, 27, 28, 31, 33-38, 45, 46, 48, 49, 50A, 51, 56, 60, 64-67 of outline planning 
permission reference 2004/2307/P. 
 
However, it should be noted that London Underground has a northern ticket hall 
adjacent to the south of the site. Any works in that area will require LU approval.  
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 

Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Direct line:  020 3054 1365 

 

Your ref: 2017/3133/P 
Our ref: 20403-SI-N123 
 
Jennifer Walsh 
Development Management 
Jennifer.walsh@camden.gov.uk 
 
16 June 2017 


